Martelle Tigers 12U Baseball

Manager: Deanna Owen
(319) 431-3894
Coaches:

Brian Dietiker

Matt Appelhans

Bob LaDue

Wally Myers

May 1st, 2022

Dear IBEW Local 204,

On behalf of the Martelle Tiger's baseball team, we would like to thank you for your donation to sponsor
our team in the amount of $300.00. Your donation will help with the cost of league fees, team equipment,
uniforms, umpires, field rental and tournament registration fees. Your support doesn't end there though
as these young men will be able to develop self-confidence, camaraderie, gain leadership abilities,

improve their athletic skills and represent their community.

With the support of people like you, we would not be able to reach our goals.

Thank you once again for your generous support of our team.

erely,

Deanna Owen

Martelle Tigers
12U Team Manager



